
Witness reports someone gaining entry into  vehicles
Thursday, February 07, 2013  2:28 PM - 

At 3:28 p.m. on Saturday, Delphos Police were called to the 100 block of East Sixth Street in
reference to a subject gaining entry into vehicles in that area.
Upon officers’ arrival, they spoke with the witness who advised officers the direction the subject
had fled in after gaining entry into a vehicle parked in that area.
After a search of the area, officers were unable to locate the subject but did find an item
believed to have been taken from a vehicle in the area. The item was collected and entered into
evidence for further processing by detectives.
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